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People for Process Automation

Your inquiry concerning “Ship Recycling” for Endress+Hauser

Dear valued customer

Thank you for your inquiry regarding the EU-Regulation No 1257/2013 on ship recycling and
amending Regulation (EC) No 1013/2006 and Directive 2009/16/E which requires suppliers
of any equipment for ships to identify and declare the presence of a hazardous material (HM)
via a formal material declaration.

Due to the large number of different devices that E+H produces, a general material declaration
is not possible.

Should you require any further information or product related material declarations, please
contact your local Endress+Hauser Sales Office (see www.endress.com for contact
information).

With kind regards

Endress+Hauser Group Services AG
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Michael Kanzinger Dr. Heiner Zehntner
Trade Compliance Manager General Counsel
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